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  Insight Turkey 2019/04 ,2019-12-01 After the
dismemberment of the Ottoman State, even though it
lost a huge territory, Turkey chose not to pursue
an irredentist foreign policy, and although it was
a continuation of the Ottoman State, it did not
want to maintain the Ottoman heritage. Instead the
Republic of Turkey preferred to follow a pro
status quo and a comprehensive Westernist foreign
policy orientation. When the Soviet Union
threatened Turkey in the wake of the Second World
War, Turkey needed to officially be part of the
Western world. Therefore, it had to accept the
subordination to the liberal Western world and a
dependent relationship with the United States due
to the requirements of the bipolar world system.
In spite of the vertical nature of this
relationship, both sides benefitted from this
strong and sustainable alliance relationship. On
the one hand, the Western alliance provided
security against the Soviet threat, military and
economic support, and political advantages to
Turkey. On the other hand, the Western countries
gained a great deal from Turkey, who served as the
most important NATO ally in the southeastern
European front and hosted military air bases
against threats coming from the east. Even after
the collapse of the Soviet Union and the end of
the Cold War, Turkey continued to be a strategic
ally of the West. However, after the changes in
the global balance of power, the weakening of the
American leadership, and the more assertive and
competitive foreign policies of other global
powers such as Russia and China, Turkey has
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decided to search for greater autonomy in its
region. Furthermore, the Western states’ policies,
especially those of the U.S., have forced Turkey
to follow a more independent foreign policy in
order to be able to counter the increasing
political instability in its regions. More
specifically, the Western countries have preferred
to collaborate with some anti-Turkish regional
actors that threaten Turkey’s national security.
Especially after the Western support for the
Fetullah Terrorist Organization (FETÖ) and the
Syrian branch of PKK (YPG/PYD), both of which are
considered as terrorist organizations by Turkey,
the credibility of the Western countries has
decreased dramatically in Turkey, leaving no other
possible choice than questing for a more
autonomous foreign policy. Thus, Turkey has begun
to take necessary measures to search for a new and
high-level status in the international system.
Among others, Turkey has diversified its foreign
economic relations and increased its material
capacity. To this end, Turkey has begun to develop
an Ankara-centered foreign policy and to oppose
any developments that are detrimental to its
national security. Turkey is still determined to
maintain its alliance with the Western countries,
but demands to revise the relationship, which
became anachronic in the light of developments at
a regional and global level. In its search for
alternative partners and an independent foreign
policy, Turkey has improved its relations with
Russia, the main alternative challenger and
balancer against the Western/American hegemony.
For instance, when the Turkish offer to buy
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Patriots was rejected by the U.S government,
Ankara reached a deal with Russia to buy S-400
missile defense systems. For many years now,
Turkey has been asking for a comprehensive
reformation in the international system and for a
more inclusive approach in which multilateral
international platforms such as the United Nations
play a bigger role. Furthermore, since the July
15, 2016 coup attempt, the power of the Turkish
Armed Forces (TSK) was consolidated. Three
successful operations (Operation Euphrates Shield,
Operation Olive Branch, and Operation Peace
Spring) were undertaken in northern and
northeastern Syria and as a result Turkey has
strengthened its position in the Syrian conflict
and prevented the projections of other actors
involved in the crisis, thus indicating that it is
a game changer in the region. Moreover, Turkey has
recently initiated the Operation Claw in Northern
Iraq against the PKK and has sent two drilling
ships (Fatih and Yavuz) and one seismic ship
(Barbaros) to the Eastern Mediterranean. In short,
when forced, Turkey will be able to take
unilateral measures to find solutions for the
crises it may face in the future. Notwithstanding
these developments, in principle, Turkey never
questioned its longtime relations with the West.
However, despite its membership of Western
regional organizations like NATO, relationship
with the Council of Europe and its EU membership
process, the Western perception of Turkey has been
extremely negative, and Western countries continue
to take measures against Ankara. Fearing a loss
control over Turkey, the Western powers have been
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trying to prevent Turkey’s quest for autonomy and
punish any step taken in this regard. Furthermore,
they have attempted to create an anti-Turkish
regional bloc to contain Turkey’s regional
effectiveness, i.e. the most recent rapprochement
between Israel, Saudi Arabia, the UAE and Egypt.
Lastly, Western countries consistently support
anti-Turkish forces in the region, including
terrorist groups. It should also be noted that, at
a time of multi-dimensional and multi-layered
global threats and challenges, there is a high
level of interdependency between Turkey and its
NATO allies. European defense still starts from
Turkey, especially when it comes to international
terrorism and international migration. Therefore,
it is very difficult to initiate a paradigm shift
in Turkish-West relations. The only way for both
sides to overcome the conflictual issues is to
accept the new realities and to redefine the
alliance relations. On the one hand, the Western
countries should accept the new role that Turkey
is determined to play in its regions and take the
Turkish security concerns into attention. On the
other hand, Turkey needs to continue its
contributions to the NATO operations and to
challenge the threats emanating from the Middle
East, since Ankara cannot confront the regional
threats by itself. This new issue of Insight
Turkey showcases the emergence of Turkey as a
regional power in the changing international
system and aims to guide readers through the
assortment of obstacles within Turkey’s foreign
policy and how Turkey’s new diplomacy has
navigated the nation to a whole new international
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arena. Turkey, in a volatile region, has plumbed
the depths of autonomy in its foreign policy for
the last decade and this has resulted in trouble
with Turkey’s strategic and NATO ally, the United
States. Ali Balcı’s commentary elucidates the
quest of Turkey’s autonomy in the Middle East,
where the collaboration with Russia and Iran
consolidates its quest. Considering Turkey’s
partnership with different actors for more
autonomy, Balcı elaborates that the interests of
Turkey and the U.S. are clashing in a region,
where Turkey is a subordinate actor. The Syrian
civil war has been a cardinal phenomenon having
defined Turkey’s relationships with its NATO ally,
the U.S., and its neighbor and successor of the
Soviet Union, Russia. William Hale canonically
expounds how the U.S. has condoned Turkey’s
security concerns, thereby allowing Turkey to work
with Russia in order to ward off the eminent
threats emerging from Syria such as ISIS and
YPG/PKK. Furthermore, this commentary suggests the
tense relationship between Turkey and the U.S. not
be taken at face value. As mentioned early, Turkey
has been asking for a comprehensive reformation in
the international system. The famous motto: “The
world is bigger than five,” made famous by Turkish
President Recep Tayyip Erdoğan highlights the
increasing need to reform the international system
in favor of justice and fair representation for
all members of the UN. The lack of social,
economic, or humanitarian elements practiced
within global governance continues to divide
nations between the ‘center’ and ‘periphery.’
Berdal Aral delves deeper into the meaning of this
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motto and how domestically this idea emerged with
the AK Party’s use of morality in governance and
connecting more international ties to poorer
countries in Asia and Africa. President Erdoğan
envisages a more just multipolar world against the
damage being done from the privileged few on the
Security Council, by reintroducing necessary
reforms advocating for peace over power. The
relationship between Russia and Turkey has been
steadily improving since the fall of the Soviet
Union. As cooperation continues to increase, a few
hard internal and external challenges have tested
whether the relationship between these two great
powers can persevere over differing interests. The
military-strategic threats these countries face is
the main driving force maneuvering these two
nations’ relationships. The greatest of these came
in 2015 with the downing of the Russian SU-24
bomber aircraft over its violations of Turkish
airspace, this example alone caused geopolitical
escalations that were crucial to resolve
diplomatically. Resolution has been found with
partnership in Syria and over arms trade as Turkey
sees Russia as a path of diversification away from
the West. In this regard, Şener Aktürk explores
the various challenges endured and the reaction
Russia had to the various threats Turkey has faced
in recent years. The Eastern Mediterranean has
remained one of the main focus areas of
international attention due to the abundant amount
of gas reserves around the Levant and island of
Cyprus. Lately, Turkey has made sure to show its
presence in the region at a time when energy
security here has been an increasing issue as
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global actors compete over resources in the area.
Mehmet Efe Biresselioglu discusses Turkey’s
position in the contested energy-rich region as it
continues to secure its interests in North Cyprus
and diversify its own energy. As Turkey maximizes
its energy potential, the reactions from
surrounding states and the EU has hindered any
sense of fair resolution to all regional parties.
The unresolved dispute over Cyprus and respect for
territorial sovereignty continues to be an ongoing
dilemma that can see constructive progress made if
Turkey is seen as a strategic partner, and not a
part of the problem. The Turkish Lira suffered one
of its most severe economic shocks in 2018,
sending waves of uncertainty of Turkey’s economic
potential worldwide. Among speculation as to what
factors inhibit economic shocks on the Turkish
market, Nurullah Gür, Mevlüt Tatlıyer, and Şerif
Dilek address the view that geopolitical issues
and slowed down reform measures are the main
culprits to the depreciation. With the decline of
the currency against the dollar, the Turkish
government swiftly set to decrease the inflation
rate and instill real sector reforms with a
developmentalist approach to remedy the situation.
Turkey continues to develop financial alternatives
with reducing reliance on imports and growing in
the export market, learning to safeguard against
economic shocks has been a testing ground for the
Turkish economy in recent years. Murat Ülgül
introduces the importance of personal diplomacy,
and how it is an effective tool in the modern
world, thus making it no surprise that it has
increased in practice within Turkey. Ülgül
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contends that personal diplomacy explains Turkey’s
foreign policy better as it is most effective in
crisis periods, when there is dominant leadership,
and when the political leader is confident about
his/her ability to shape policies, all of which
are applicable in Turkey. Turkish judiciary faced
its biggest crisis on the night of July 15, 2016
during the coup attempt organized by FETÖ members
who wanted to bring down the democratically
elected government. They, however, did not succeed
owing to the sturdy resistance of prosecutors and
judges who were determined to uphold the rule of
law against the coup-plotters. A prominent lawyer,
Hüseyin Aydın, clarifies how the Turkish judiciary
has even-handedly conducted the prosecution
process since the night of July 15. Convulsed by
unrest, Iran has returned to the center of the
world’s attention. Farhad Rezaei explores Iran’s
aim towards increasing their militarization, as a
means of survival even at the cost of
destabilizing its regional neighbors, and
international discomfort. Dividing Iran’s military
doctrine between ideological-political and
military-technological, Iran propagates its own
notion as an Islamic protectorate and compensates
for its military shortcomings, like its relatively
weak air force, by bolstering its ballistic
sector. To measure Iran’s military-technology by
taking inventory of Iran’s military weaponry shows
that they are at a disadvantage in the
international realm. Therefore, they frequently
resort to asymmetrical warfare with the use of
proxy groups and cyberwarfare, where they have
found limited success. While Iran is likely to
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continue to develop its weaponry, it is
disadvantaged by richer neighbors partnered with
America, economic sanctions, and the fact that its
intentions on growth are seen more as a threat
than domestic development. The last piece of this
issue brings attention to the Kashmir Crisis –a
simmering conflict– which has long been glossed
over by many countries and international
organizations yet, it has to be addressed due to
the human rights violations in the region. The
Public Safety Act, which is a preventive detention
law and required to comply with the international
law, is used as a political tool to realize the
objectives of authorities rather than its
advocated primary aim of detaining people. Mohmad
Aabit Bhat sheds a light on the covert intentions
of the law, which has been “enforced” in the
disputed territory of Jammu and Kashmir, with a
discursive approach. These past years have been a
challenging test for Turkish diplomacy, as
fluctuating relationships and conflicting
interests have been at the foreground, whether
it’s in the warzone of Syria or on the
international stage at the UN. Insight Turkey’s
last issue for 2019 “Turkey’s New Foreign Policy:
A Quest for Autonomy” analyses how Turkey with
great stamina has proven that it is a strong
cooperative player and balancer between the
polarities of the world, as a voice for the
oppressed and a pillar of strength among the
dominant forces in the world.
  Battle Of Kuwait City, 1991 André Geraque
Kiffer,2022-02-01 It took place between February
24 and 27, 1991, with its main phase at Kuwait
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International Airport. However, much of the
fighting actually took place on the airport access
routes. Iraqi forces were unable to utilize the
advantage that could have been gained through the
use of urban warfare - fighting in cities or towns
- which could have caused significant casualties
to the attacking forces. Trying to simulate the
possibility of a strategic Iraqi victory would be
unrealistic, considering the military situation at
the time. Imagine, then, the possibilities for a
costly battle of attrition that would impact the
Western media and reduce moral support for the
war. So, in due course, we will include in our
simulation the use by Iraqis of some of the
concepts of Soviet Military Doctrine, which ended
up not being tested much on a large scale during
the Cold War.
  Sudan (Republic of Sudan) Country Study Guide
Volume 1 Strategic Information and Developments
IBP, Inc.,2017-06-15 Sudan (Republic of the Sudan
) Country Study Guide Volume 1 Strategic
Information and Developments - Everything you need
to know about the country - Geography, history,
politics, economy, business, etc.
  German 105-MM Howitzer Materiel United States.
War Department,1944
  The Guns of August 2008 Svante E. Cornell,S.
Frederick Starr,2015-01-28 In the summer of 2008,
a conflict that appeared to have begun in the
breakaway Georgian territory of South Ossetia
rapidly escalated to become the most significant
crisis in European security in a decade. The
implications of the Russian-Georgian war will be
understood differently depending on one's
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narrative of what transpired and perspective on
the broader context. This book is designed to
present the facts about the events of August 2008
along with comprehensive coverage of the
background to those events. It brings together a
wealth of expertise on the South Caucasus and
Russian foreign policy, with contributions by
Russian, Georgian, European, and American experts
on the region.
  SOVIET ARTILLERY HANDBOOK AND STUDENT OUTLINE
U.S. Army,1989-12-31 I scanned the original manual
at 600 dpi.
  Soviet/Russian Armor and Artillery Design
Practices ,1995
  Review of the Soviet Ground Forces ,1981
  TM 9-331 155-MM Howitzer M1 and 155-MM Howitzer
Carriage M1: Technical Manual War
Department,2013-05-01 The 155-mm Howitzer M1 was
first produced in 1942 as a medium artillery
piece. It saw service with the US Army during
World War II, the Korean War, and the Vietnam War,
before being replaced by the M198 Howitzer. The
gun was used by the armed forces of many nations,
and in some countries, it still remains in
service. The 155-mm Howitzer was developed as an
afterthought. A new carriage was under development
for much of the 1930s for the existing World War I
era M1918 until 1939 when it was realized that it
did not seem logical to put a new carriage
underneath an obsolete howitzer. Consequently,
development began anew with a carriage designed to
be used for the 155-mm Howitzer. This was
completed by May 15th, 1941 when the Howitzer M1
on the Carriage M1 was standardized. The howitzer
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itself differed from the older model by a
lengthened barrel of twenty calibers and a new
breech mechanism. Uniquely, it was the sole 'slow-
cone' interrupted screw mechanism to enter service
after 1920. This meant that two separate movements
were necessary to open the breech, versus the
single movement of the 'steep cone' mechanism that
simultaneously rotated and withdrew the breech.
Created in 1943, this technical manual reveals a
great deal about the 155-mm Howitzer M1's design
and capabilities. Intended as a manual for those
charged with operation and maintenance, it details
many aspects of its assembly, ammunition, and
accessories. Originally labeled restricted, this
manual was declassified long ago and is here
reprinted in book form. Care has been taken to
preserve the integrity of the text.
  FM 6-81 155-MM Howitzer M1 Field Manual
Department of the Army,2013-06 The 155-mm Howitzer
M1 was first produced in 1942 as a medium
artillery piece. It saw service with the US Army
during World War II, the Korean War, and the
Vietnam War, before being replaced by the M198
Howitzer. The gun was used by the armed forces of
many nations, and in some countries, it still
remains in service. The 155-mm Howitzer was
developed as an afterthought. A new carriage was
under development for much of the 1930s for the
existing World War I era M1918 until 1939 when it
was realized that it did not seem logical to put a
new carriage underneath an obsolete howitzer.
Consequently, development began anew with a
carriage designed to be used for the 155-mm
Howitzer. This was completed by May 15th, 1941
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when the Howitzer M1 on the Carriage M1 was
standardized. The howitzer itself differed from
the older model by a lengthened barrel of twenty
calibers and a new breech mechanism. Uniquely, it
was the sole 'slow-cone' interrupted screw
mechanism to enter service after 1920. This meant
that two separate movements were necessary to open
the breech, versus the single movement of the
'steep cone' mechanism that simultaneously rotated
and withdrew the breech. Created in 1948, this
field manual reveals a great deal about the 155-mm
Howitzer M1's design and capabilities. Intended as
a manual for those in the service of the piece, it
details many aspects of the M1's assembly,
maintenance, and accessories. Originally labeled
restricted, this manual was declassified long ago
and is here reprinted in book form. Care has been
taken to preserve the integrity of the text.
  The King of Terror William J. Moylan,2013-02-22
This book is only aimed at identifying who the two
kings of the four lined prophecy, the king of
terror, by Nostradamus, really are. It takes
further the investigation of these two kings than
others have done. It looks to the ancient
antiquity, the Roman Empire era to the present day
combining secular, biblical and ancient historians
to form a base as proof for the reader leaving no
doubt as to their identity and the uncertain
future that is just ahead. This is a book of its
time and that time is now as these kings kingdoms,
now forming, slowly but surely are manoeuvring
into position for the last giant war of wars
before the return of Jesus Christ. It is a book,
that as events in the world start to unravel
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around the middle east, will come to be in great
demand. It will come into its own. Presently the
general public is completely unaware of the future
that is coming for them. Led by political world
leadership that cannot see the truth because of
their own hypocrisy and greed for power. Their
human nature will be led into a nuclear holocaust
by a cunning dark and deceitful person, the king
of terror. Identifying just as importantly where
their kingdoms are today. Looking at the events
and characters during the month of July 1999
filtering out anyone or thing that may be
identified as the king of terror. Through using
proven sources from secular, biblical history,
with ancient reliable historians such as Titus
Josephus, the book sets out methodically to prove
the two blocks of nations that make up these kings
kingdoms today. The European Super State that is
now forming and the Shanghai Cooperation
Organisation (SCO) group of nations. The prior
kingdom is the king of terrors kingdom and the
latter SCO being the kingdom of the Mongols he
brings back to life. Obviously the kingdom of the
Mongols is long gone, as Mongolia is but a tiny
nation, but the descendents of this middle age
Mongol empire all exist together in the SCO
grouping of nations. The European Union Super
State that is forming is led by a nation whos
history of warfare goes back from two world wars
to the sacking of the Jerusalem temple in 70 A.D.
and further back to the times of Abraham. This is
Germany. This can be proven through secular
historians and of course biblical too. Which
combine in the book. Also in this prophecy is the
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last line, that war would reign before and after
July 1999. Which is an important part of the
prophecy. These reasons are given in the book as a
spiritual war that has existed between God and
satanic forces for possibly millions of years.
These evil forces objected to Gods plan for
mankind and have since the rebellion of Lucifer
been at war with God. This war is now in its final
stage in our age though now a physical one too. It
is Satans physical opposite of Jesus Christ that
will rule the coming European Super State. The
reason for this objection against Gods plan for
man by Lucifer is outlined in the book. How the
world has been led by a great Religious deception
ever since. Lucifers plan to make man destroy
itself through nuclear war. This war is at a
pivotal stage with the war in Syria today. Which
will bring about an alliance of nations that has
never before existed. That of Sunni Muslim nations
and the European Super State together against Shia
Iran and its Shanghai Cooperation Organisation
(SCO) allies. This Sunni and European alliance
will win this war against Iran and then through
nuclear holocaust destroy the United States,
United Kingdom and Israel. This will bring a
greater war with the SCO nations. The SCO will
sweep through Europe then into the middle east,
where the European antichrist will have set up his
base. The two groups then try to confront Jesus
Christ at his second coming and lose. Throughout
the book it goes out of its way to give back up
analysis to the events just explained. To some who
read this book, it will not be to their spiritual
or religious beliefs. To others will be a great
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deed for
  Service of the Piece 105-MM Howitzer Motor
Carriage M7 Priest Field Manual: FM 6-74 War
Department,2013-09 The 105-mm Howitzer Motor
Carriage M7 was an American self-propelled
artillery vehicle produced during World War II. It
was called the Priest by the British Army, due to
the pulpit-like machine gun ring. The first M7s
produced were modified M3 Lee medium tanks. The M7
went through a fairly rapid shift from being based
on the M3, to having more in common with the M4
Sherman. The first major example was an adoption
of the M4's three piece housing, single piece
casting and suspension. In British service, some
M7s carried a radio set, which took the place of
twenty-four rounds of ammunition. In U.S. service,
the M7 was a resounding success. During the Battle
of the Bulge, each U.S. armored division had three
battalions of M7s, giving them unmatched mobile
artillery support. A total of 3,490 M7s were built
and they proved to be reliable, continuing to see
service in the U.S. and allied armies well past
World War II. Created in 1944, this field manual
reveals a great deal about the Priest's design and
capabilities. The manual prescribes the duties to
be performed in the service of the M7, by firing
battery personnel. Originally labeled restricted,
this manual was declassified long ago and is here
reprinted in book form. Care has been taken to
preserve the integrity of the text.
  War in Ukraine Tom Cooper,Adrien
Fontanellaz,Edward Crowther,Milos Sipos,2023-05-18
On 24 February 2022, eight years after invading
the Crimean Peninsula of Ukraine and organizing an
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illegal referendum in support of a subsequent
Russian annexation, President of the Russian
Federation Vladimir Putin ordered a full-scale
invasion of Ukraine. Both Western and Russian
intelligence services expected the invasion to
quickly topple the democratically elected
government in Kyiv and, with the help of
collaborators, to overrun the Ukrainian armed
forces in a matter of between 3 and 14 days. Early
on 24 February, the Armed Forces of the Russian
Federation (VSRF) launched a series of missile and
artillery strikes on the main air bases and dozens
of other military facilities in Ukraine.
Immediately afterwards, the VSRF launched a ground
invasion, with its forces advancing on Kyiv,
Chernihiv, Kharkiv, Mariupol, Melitopol, and
Kherson. Although following a build-up that had
begun in April 2021, and expected by many, the
onslaught still came as a major surprise for the
Ukrainian government, the Ukrainian armed forces,
and the majority of its allies in the West, and
also for the mass of officers and other ranks of
the VSRF, many of whom believed that they were
only to participate in exercises. However, the
deeper the Russians rolled into Ukraine, the more
resistance they encountered: while some Russian
units performed as expected, elsewhere whole
armies began falling apart when ordered to advance
at maximum possible speed without the necessary
firepower and logistic support. After suffering
catastrophic losses while failing to reach
downtown Kyiv, and failing to reach and enter
Chernihiv and Kharkiv, the war in northern and
north-eastern Ukraine quickly settled down into a
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bloody stalemate. In the south, the Russians
initially advanced at an astonishing rate,
securing Melitopol during the second day of their
invasion, and Kherson only a few days later. It
was only once President Putin attempted to
accelerate the rate of advance through ordering
heliborne operations deeper into Ukraine that the
VSRF suffered a severe blow in the fighting for
Voznesensk and Mykolaiv, and its advance in this
part of the country also came to an end. Richly
illustrated with color photography and full color
artworks, and providing a detailed study of the
organization and order of battle of the armed
forces involved on both sides, Volume 2 of War in
Ukraine provides the first detailed account of the
first two weeks of the Russian invasion of Ukraine
in 2022.
  Armies of Russia's War in Ukraine Mark
Galeotti,2019-06-27 Explaining and illustrating
the immediate background to the current Russian
invasion of Ukraine, this book investigates the
Ukrainian and Russian regular and irregular forces
which have been fighting in the Donbas region
since 2014. In February 2014, street protests in
Kyiv and other Ukrainian cities led to the ousting
of the Russian-backed President Yanukovych.
Simultaneously, Russia carried out an almost-
bloodless seizure of Ukraine's Crimean peninsula.
Ukraine's 'Euromaidan Revolution' would see many
changes to the country's constitution, and a turn
towards the West for civic assistance and military
training. Meanwhile, a violent reaction in the
mainly Russian-speaking south-eastern industrial
Donbas region led to a local armed counter-
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revolution, backed by Russia from April 2014. This
conflict became an essential example of Russia's
policy of so-called 'hybrid warfare', which
pursues its strategic aims by a blend of
propaganda and misinformation with the clandestine
deployment of Special Forces and regular troops,
alongside 'deniable' proxies and mercenaries.
Meanwhile, Ukraine's efforts to reform its
government culminated in the landslide election of
President Zelensky in April 2019. Using his
extensive contacts in both Russia and Ukraine,
Prof Mark Galeotti presents a thorough and
intriguing primer on all the forces involved in
the conflict up to 2018. Supported by orders-of-
battle, colour photos and specially commissioned
artwork, his book also analyses the background and
the stuttering progress of the war, and addresses
the Russian military capabilities which are today
being tested in all-out battle.
  Weapons and Tactics of the Soviet Army David C.
Isby,1988
  Armies of the Iran–Iraq War 1980–88 Chris
McNab,2022-01-20 Driven by the Iranian Revolution
of 1979 and the insecurities it provoked in Saddam
Hussein's Iraqi dictatorship, the Iran–Iraq War
would become the largest conventional conflict of
the period. Curiously little-known considering its
scale and longevity, the struggle between Iran and
Iraq was primarily fought along the 1,458km border
in a series of battles which, despite both sides
being armed with modern small arms, armour and
aircraft, often degenerated into attritional
struggles reminiscent of World War I. Such a
comparison was underlined by frequent periods of
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deadlock, the extensive use of trenches by both
sides, and the deployment of chemical weapons by
Iraq. Fully illustrated with specially
commissioned artwork, this study investigates the
organization, appearance and equipment of the
ground forces of both sides in the Iran–Iraq War,
including Iraq's Republican Guards and Iran's
Pasdaran or Islamic Revolutionary Guard Corps. The
war resulted in stalemate with some half a million
dead and at least as many wounded. The financial
costs incurred in waging such a long and
debilitating war were one of the spurs that led
Saddam Hussein to invade Kuwait barely two years
later, setting in motion one of the defining
currents of recent Middle-Eastern history.
  ABC's of Tanks and Other Fighting Vehicles David
Blanchard,2013-02-16 ABC’s of Tanks and Other
Fighting Vehicles explores the history of armored
combat vehicles from the past to present, from the
well-known to the obscure. Done in the style of a
children’s ABC book, with a unique vehicle
selected for each letter, and its technical data
and historical over view listed side by side ABC’s
of Tanks and Other Fighting Vehicles is perfect
for military history fans of all ages
  Jane's Armour and Artillery Jane's,2002
Regularly updated to ensure you stay informed of
the latest developments throughout the year,
Jane's Armour and Artillery is your essential
battlefield reference.
  Team Yankee Harold Coyle,2016-09-09 This revised
and updated edition of the classic Cold War novel
Team Yankee reminds us once again might have
occurred had the United States and its Allies
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taken on the Russians in Europe, had cooler
geopolitical heads not prevailed. For 45 years
after World War II, East and West stood on the
brink of war. When Nazi Germany was destroyed, it
was evident that Russian tank armies had become
supreme in Europe, but only in counterpart to US
air power. In 1945 US and UK bombers sent a signal
to the advancing Russians at Dresden to beware of
what the Allies could do. Likewise when the
Russians overran Berlin they sent a signal to the
Allies what their land armies could accomplish.
Thankfully the tense standoff continued on either
side of the Iron Curtain for nearly half a
century. During those years, however, the Allies
beefed up their ground capability, while the
Soviets increased their air capability, even as
the new jet and missile age began (thanks much to
captured German scientists on both sides). The
focal point of conflict remained central
Germany—specifically the flat plains of the Fulda
Gap—through which the Russians could pour all the
way to the Channel if the Allies proved unprepared
(or unable) to stop them. Team Yankee posits a
conflict that never happened, but which very well
might have, and for which both sides prepared for
decades. This former New York Times bestseller by
Harold Coyle, now revised and expanded, presents a
glimpse of what it would have been like for the
Allied soldiers who would have had to meet a
relentless onslaught of Soviet and Warsaw Pact
divisions. It takes the view of a US tank
commander, who is vastly outnumbered during the
initial onslaught, as the Russians pull out all
the cards learned in their successful war against
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Germany. Meantime Western Europe has to speculate
behind its thin screen of armor whether the New
World can once again assemble its main forces—or
willpower—to rescue the bastions of democracy in
time.
  Armoured Fighting Vehicles Philip Trewhitt,2000
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